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From virtual grand rounds to an in-person seminar, events are happening nearly
every day of the week here at Tulane University School of Medicine. Many event
notices were sent through the SOM-ALL listserv and got lost in overloaded inboxes,
and the recently adopted listserv policy is designed to reduce that email deluge.

We still want our School of Medicine events to get the attention they deserve, so the
Communications and Marketing team created this new calendar. This is the go-to
resource for discovering upcoming TUSOM events, from lectures to community get-
togethers and everything in between. Submitting events to the calendar is quick and
easy -click the link, fill out the form, and the event will appear once approved.

You may have noticed a new “Weekly Rounds” email in your inbox last week. This
newsletter will be sent every Tuesday morning with a full rundown of upcoming
events on the School of Medicine Calendar. Events of the week will also be featured
in Inside Tulane Med, the newsletter that goes out to everyone at the School of
Medicine on Monday mornings.

If you're not receiving these emails, make sure you're opted in.
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